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Mr. James B. Hovis
Hovis, Cockrill, Weaver and Bjur
Attorneys and Counselors
316 North Third Street
P.O. Box 487
Yakima, Washington 98907

Dear Mr. Hovis:

.
. -

. _ _

RetR
(Return to 1 l,6-SFMI, 623-SS

Per your request, I have passed along to Dr. Michael Bell yEFT5 ttWETEr 
April 6, 1983 and the attachments. Mike is responsible for NRC's
activities on the DOE guidelines. I believe you may have, by now, his
contacts: Mail Stop 623-SS, telephone 301-427-4173.

A copy of Regulatory Guide 4.17 is enclosed.

Sincerely\

Robert J. Wright
BWIP Project Manager
High-Level Waste Technical

Development Branch
Division of Waste Management

Enclosure:
Regulatory Guide 4.17

cc: M. Bell
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